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                                                         PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
We are rapidly approaching the end of term so it seems timely to offer a few reminders: 

The school dance will be held on Wednesday 12 September from 7pm to 10pm. Tickets may be 
purchased up until the end of recess on Wednesday. I would encourage all those students eligible to 
attend as it is the farewell dance for our Yr12 students. Students attending must be signed in by an 
adult. 

Year 12 Advanced English have an Aurora Study Day as part of their final preparation for the HSC. 

This Friday marks the Term 3 Formal Assembly where we recognise the achievements of our students. 
Parents, friends and community members are invited to attend. Formal assemblies begin at 10am. 

Year 11 exams begin next week. Parents of Year 11 students should fill out the Consent to Leave form 
attached to the exam timetable if they wish their child to be able to leave school grounds after each 
exam. 

The 7-10 Parent Teacher interviews are being held in the school hall on Thursday September 20 from 
4pm to 8pm. The parent portal is open for bookings until Wednesday 19 September if you have not 
already booked. We'd love to see you here for a chat. 

Congratulations to all of the students who have made or are yet to play in grand finals in their weekend 
sports. Congratulations also go to our State Athletics competitors, especially Taj Shears for winning his 
high jump event! 

Thank you to the junior students who navigated online selections and returned their signed permission 
notes. Year 10 into 11 subject selections and Year 8 into 9 elective choices have been made and we 
are currently in the process of determining which subjects be offered in 2019. 
  

ANDREW THOMAS 
Relieving Principal 

CONGRATULATIONS to 

Taj Shears who became the new 
NSW State Champion in High 
jump ! So proud 

NHS DEBATE TEAM 
Last Wednesday four of our students competed in the 
NSW Premier Debate Challenge at Braidwood Central 

School. It was a new and exciting experience for 
Harrison, Olivia, Jack and Isabelle who are all from year 
7. The team are not progressing on to the finals but had 
an amazing day and are excited to try again next year! 
Well done! 
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UNIFORM SHOP HOURS 
The Uniform Shop run by Stitches is open at Narooma High School every Tuesday from 
10.45am to 1.45pm, for all your uniform requirements.  
 

HOMEWORK CENTRE 
The school will again run a homework centre in the afternoons of a Tuesday and a Thursday 
from 3.30-4.30pm. Students can attend and will be supplied with some afternoon tea and will be 
able to access the library facilities to help them with their homework and assignments. 
Teachers who help out on these days are volunteers and give their time freely to support our stu-
dents. 
 

P&C  
P&C Meetings are on every 3rd Monday evening at 7:30pm. All are welcome. 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 

Friday 14 September 2018 ~  

FORMAL ASSEMBLY 

 

Monday 17 September—Friday 21 September 2018 ~ 

YR 11 EXAMS 

 

Thursday 20 September 2018—School Hall 4.00pm to 8.00pm ~ 

YR 7-10 PARENT/TEACHER MEETINGS 

 

Wednesday 26 September 2018 ~ 

YR 12 CANBERRA EXCURSION 

 

Thursday 27 September ~ 

YR 12 FORMAL ASSEMBLY 

UNIFORM SHOP ‘STITCHES’  

 WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE AT NHS 

UNTIL NEXT TERM 



ROBOTIC 

The Robo Rebels were out in force in Bega for the Festival Of Open Minds. Members of the team were 
able to share their story and introduce attendees to the world of robotics. The Robo-Rebels will be 
conducting robotics camps for primary school students in the upcoming school holidays. Monday 1st 
October and Wednesday 3rd October from 10 - 12 am. Workshops are suitable for students from Years 4-
6 and will be held at the school. Information on bookings will be available in future newsletters and on the 
school Facebook page. 

This Thursday is RUOK day so we 
encourage students to participate, or wear 
yellow/gold clothes that day, that'd be great. 



 Emelia Whitla

 
 

Kallum Ohlsen 

 

Jane Hudson 

 

Year 7 Science 

Sapphire have been 

studying forces. This 

activity required 

them to create a 

comic strip that 

demonstrated an 

example where 

friction can be either 

a help or a 

hindrance. The 

students were asked 

to identify an 

instance where 

friction is felt in our 

daily lives and 

present a solution to 

the issue. 



A VIEW INTO THE HAPPENINGS AT NHS 



 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE BOARD 

FREE FAMILY INFORMATION EVENING FOR Narooma High School STUDENTS AND 

SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE IN 2018 

 

Student Exchange Australia New Zealand is a not-for-profit organisation, registered with all state and territory 

Departments of Education around Australia and with the Ministry of Education in NZ.  We are the first and only 

secondary exchange organisation in Australia and New Zealand to be certified to ISO 9001 (Quality 

Management System) and we ensure the highest standards of care and support to our participants.  

 

We would like to invite your students and families to a FREE Information Evening in Wollongong on Tuesday, 

23rd October. The session is being held at the Wollongong City Library and starts at 6:30pm.  

 

Students can find out more about our exchange programs to over 25 countries, listen to former exchange 

students share their experience and learn about our scholarships and discounts on offer in 2018. 

 

We offer scholarships and discounts worth over $100,000 to students each year.  These include 3 x Language, 3 

x International Affairs, 3 x Digital Video Scholarships, 3 x Volunteer and Community Involvement Scholarships 

and 2 x Australian Ambassador Scholarships.  

"You come back a different person, with so much more confidence & you feel that you can conquer the 

world"  Jessica, Semester Program to Italy 

We would appreciate if you could please mention our upcoming information session in your newsletter or place 

the notice on a study room noticeboard.  You can copy the below text. If you would prefer to receive the 

attachment in a different version, please respond to this email with your request. 








